
 

 

 

  

12/15/22 

Dear Learning Community, 

 

 We have some sad news to share with you. This 

afternoon Mr. Justin Pullen passed away. Mr. Pullen was a 

dedicated welding teacher at River Valley High School. He 

was popular with students and well respected by his 

colleagues.  

 

Our hearts go out to his family, friends & students. We 

will all miss Mr. Pullen greatly he brightened the lives of 

everyone he came into contact with. 

 

The district will have additional school counselors and 

supports in place for our students as well as staff when 

school resumes on January 3rd, 2023.  

 

In Memoriam, 

Justin Pullen (9/30/85 – 12/15/22) 

 

 


